Genevieve Scharback

From:

Canada-Day@bell.net

Sent:

Friday, April 07, 2017 1:34 PM

To:

Councillor Oke; Vaughn, Marissa; Deputy Mayor Frayne; Councillor Hebert; Mayor Cole;

Councillor DeLuca; Councillor Tomes

Cc:

Genevieve Scharback

Subject:

Request for consideration and approval

Friday, April 7, 2017

Dear Mayor Cole and South Huron Council,

Canada Day celebrations are fast approaching and the Canada Day Committee is busy planning a full slate of activities for July 1, 2017. Given the importance of this year's celebrations, we are looking forward to making Canada Day in South Huron the best one yet!

The Canada Day Committee is requesting a donation of \$2500.00 towards Canada 150 Celebrations in South Huron from the South Huron Council's Canada 150 Budget. These monies will be allocated towards marketing, an increased firework show and additional inflatables for the children.

On behalf of the Canada Day Committee, we thank you for your continued support and consideration in this matter.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ian Palmatier Canada Day 150 South Huron Chair